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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Secretary Pompeo spoke yesterday with Icelandic Foreign Minister Gudlaugur
Thor Thordarson. They discussed regional security concerns in the North
Atlantic and our shared global priorities. The Secretary reiterated U.S.
government concerns about Iceland’s commercial whaling practices.
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